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BUILT ENVIRONMENT WORKING GROUP

MAAC Quarterly Report —September 2022

Members: Andrew Ashby, Susan Mockler, David Williams, Caitlin Bruce, Janice Wilby, Glenn
Griffiths. Penny LeClair

Staff: Derek Ochej, Acting Deputy City Clerk

Business:

e Until our June meeting we continued to meet monthly by video conferencing and work
continued with a steady number of site plan and project reviews. As part of the ongoing
training, the working group often reviews standards review documents, invite briefings
and plan for the ongoing topics of interest through the year.

e Briefings — We did not have a meeting in May as scheduled, and in June we had no
briefing but general discussions of city bylaws, housing advocacy and other MAAC
events of the year. We tentatively scheduled briefings for our meetings in September
and October as we are continually exploring options of other briefings from city
departments and community organizations.

e Ongoing Updates — Some email review of progress in consultations with project
managers with some video conferencing for some current and active projects on BEWG
project list. These updates and site plans have been relatively steady for a “summer
cycle”, acknowledging that developments plans never seem to stop. ©

Next Meeting: The next regularly scheduled meeting of BEWG is 10 AM on Thursday September
22, 2022 via video conference call.
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